
Recreation Commission Regular Meeting 
April 17, 2024 

DRAFT 
 

 
2 The regular Recreation Commission meeting was held April 17 at the Stowe Community Room starting at 

5:00 P.M. 
 

3 Members present: Forrest Shinners, Julian Roscioli-Barren, Brett Loomis, Jared Annello, Lyn Goldsmith, 
Matt Frazee.  Absent:  Ryan Thibault, Audience:   Joe and Patti Cignoli  

 

4 5:00pm called to order.  Agenda Approved  
 

5 BL  motioned to approve the minutes JA second  
 

 
6 Tennis/Pickleball Courts 

 
7 After the last meeting and recommendation by the Recreation Commission to pursue the Sport Court 

surfacing, an email was sent by Stowe Pickleball members opposing the decision.  Matt shared their 
concerns with Sport Court reps and Brett shared responses with SPC.  Everyone is now in agreement that 
the Sport Court surfacing is the best approach for the short to mid-term solution for improving the 
existing court surface until relocation and replacement of the courts can occur which the current 
expectation is 5-7 years at best.  Matt said he will try to get Sport Court scheduled for a site visit and get 
proposal to Selectboard for May 8th. 

 
 

8 Dog waste signs for QP 
9 Lyn said people not picking up after their dogs on the quiet path is an increasing problem.  She talked to 

Charles about putting up signs.  Signage for rec path/quiet path have to be approved by Selectboard.  Lyn 
is going work with Matt to get some templates drafted up and will bring to SB for approval.  All in favor 
pending final design and location of signs 

10  
11 Other business 

 
6:33 p Meeting adjourned. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Matt Frazee 


